
Ford Family Update

Hannah and Josiah are loving the spring

weather and every chance they get to play

outside. Hannah’s biggest adventure right

now is our cat having kittens and Josiah is

trying out more and more words every day.

Please continue to pray for wisdom

especially in helping them learn to obey, so

they will understand how important it also is

to obey God.

Emily’s Corner

I have been encouraged to see the

excitement in the women’s ladies bible study

as over the past few months we have studied

our role as a wife, mother, and keepers of

our homes. Please continue to pray for me

as I lead these Bible studies. Pray that I will

have all the right Romanian words to help

them understand their God given roles and

encourage them to put what they are

learning into practice. Although we have had

a lot of rain this spring, it has been great for

our fruit trees and garden. This begins the

season of canning and preparing for winter

again. Along with my regular work and the

ladies meetings, this will be how much of my

time is spent this summer.

Praises

1. Excitement at the ladies Bible study

2. Growth in the youth /children’s ministries

Prayer Requests

1. Church unity and growth

2. Missions Team from WI

3. Finances for Church

Construction Project

Maranata Baptist Church 

Our youth group had a competition the last

two months to encourage them to faithfully

attend church, invite new friends and

memorize Bible verses. The youth were split

into two teams and they worked hard in every

area. At the beginning of April our regular

attendance for youth club was around 15, but

by the end of the competition the attendance

was up to around 30. Starting this week and

running all summer, will be an individual

competition to encourage the teens to grow

in different areas. Please pray that the

growth we have seen in the past few months

will continue, but most importantly please

pray that the teens will continue to grow

spiritually in their personal walk with our

Lord. Please also keep praying for God’s

provision in our church building project.

Missions Team from Union Grove, WI

We are excited to soon be having a missions

team come and help us for 10 days. They

will be arriving on June 12th and staying until

June 22nd. Please pray for safety as they

travel. Their time here will be very busy with

children’s day camps, work on the church

construction, a youth sports camp, and then

a men’s and women’s seminar at the church.

Please also be praying for each of the

ministries and for the many people who will

hear the gospel during this week.


